
This letter will serve to verify that the attendee above attended the 2024 Conference on Empirical Methods in

Natural Language Processing held on November 12 - 16, 2024 in Miami, Florida. We appreciate your

contributions toward the successful completion of the conference. If any further information is required, please

do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

ACL Event Director

2024 EMNLP

Mr. Sayantan Pal

State University of New York at Buffalo

To Whom it May Concern:

Empowering AAC Users: A Systematic Integration of Personal Narratives with Conversational AI

November 22, 2024
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